Since February 2022, the Singapore Red Cross has been supporting communities
affected by the conflict in Ukraine.

Working closely with the Ukrainian Red Cross, the Red Cross Movement and
other partners, we have delivered targeted assistance to vulnerable persons and
communities, including children and youth, women with infants and young
children, the elderly, patients with rare diseases and persons with disabilities.
Besides the provision of relief aid, we are also focused on addressing basic
needs, emergency shelter, protection, health, water, sanitation, hygiene,
psychosocial support, and more recently, the need for warmth as winter sets in.

Encouragingly, we have witnessed an outpouring of support from the people of
Singapore for this humanitarian response. We are thankful for the generosity of
our donor partners, and are heartened by the efforts of community fundraisers.

Asian Art Association organised the "World Charity Painting Competition" with
the theme of "Love and Peace” and made a donation to the Singapore Red
Cross, in support of the Ukraine Humanitarian Crisis Response. | thank Mr Jay
Chau, Chairman of Asian Art Association, and all the other participants, for your
warm support to this critical humanitarian operation in response to one of the
fastest-growing humanitarian crises in the world.

The Singapore Red Cross is a homegrown humanitarian organisation, and we
serve the most vulnerable in Singapore and beyond our shores. We seek your
continued support for our humanitarian causes and resilience initiatives.

As we like to say, “Lend a Hand for Humanity " (RedCross.sg).

Thank you. V

Benjamin William
CEO
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